
Dutchess County Citizen’s Advisory Committee Minutes 
May 15, 2019 

 
Present:  Christopher Howard, Devon Navarro, Dennis Quinn, Chris Maeder, Mark Papish, Cathi 
Tegtmeier, John Mahoney, Ken Roman 
 
Minutes from the April 10, 2019 meeting were approved. 
 
 Old Business:  Reports from our sub committees were given. 
 
Public Information Committee:  Some items from this committee have been posted in Google 
Docs, however there has been no response at this time.  The group will set up a meeting to 
discuss.  Cathi will speak with Colleen Pillus.  Members of this committee are Cathi Tegtmeier, 
Dennis Quinn, Dave Violante, and John Mahoney. 
 
Elected Official Education Committee:  There has been no coordinated activity at this time.  
John will send out a doodle poll so the group can meet to discuss. 
 
The RFP is out for Northeast.  All proposals need to be submitted by May 20th.  It is expected 
that there will be 3 proposals. 
 
Paul Bishop from CRG (Consultant for Authority) will be conducting a site visit on May 22nd and 
May 23rd. to conduct initial interviews and meetings that will be needed for the project.  He 
would like to meet with Members of the Citizens Advisory Committee, Key County officials, 
Large EMS agencies, and maybe a few others.  He has meetings set up in the evenings for 3 EMS 
Battalions.  It was decided that the CAC will meet with Paul at 12:30 on Thursday, May 22.  
Those who cannot attend can call in.  (John will send out call-in information) 
 
No one has heard much regarding the Millbrook meeting that took place on April 8th.  It was 
confirmed that Millbrook is a combination of a Fire Protection District and Fire District. 
 
West Clinton has a new EMS administrator-Frank Ludwig. 
 
New Business:  None 
 
 To Do:  
*Citizens Advisory for EMS will meet with Paul Bishop May 22nd at 12:30 at DCER. 
*John will send out call in information for the above meeting.  
*John will Doodle Poll to find the best date for our next meeting. 
*Both Education groups will continue to work on their projects. 
 
Respectfully Submitted:    
 Laurie Colgan 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
  
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
 
Laurie Colgan 
 
 
 


